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  Danny and the Dinosaur Syd Hoff,2014-05-27 Syd
Hoff's comical, charming illustrations will
delight readers young and old alike in this
beloved classic I Can Read about a boy and his
best friend, a dinosaur. Danny loves dinosaurs!
When he sees one at the museum and says, It would
be nice to play with a dinosaur, a voice answers,
And I think it would be nice to play with you. So
begins Danny and the Dinosaur's wonderful
adventures together. For Danny and his prehistoric
playmate, even the most everyday activities become
extraordinary, like finding a big-enough place to
hide a dinosaur in a game of hide-and-seek. But
Danny can teach an old dinosaur new tricks. It's
the most fun this dinosaur has had in a hundred
million years! Originally published over 50 years
ago, this beloved classic is a Level 1 I Can Read
that is perfect for the beginning reader learning
to sound out words and sentences. Whether shared
at home or in a classroom, the short sentences,
familiar words, and simple concepts of Level One
books support success for children eager to start
reading on their own.
  Applied Corporate Finance Aswath
Damodaran,2014-10-27 Aswath Damodaran,
distinguished author, Professor of Finance, and
David Margolis, Teaching Fellow at the NYU Stern
School of Business, have delivered the newest
edition of Applied Corporate Finance. This
readable text provides the practical advice
students and practitioners need rather than a sole
concentration on debate theory, assumptions, or
models. Like no other text of its kind, Applied
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Corporate Finance, 4th Edition applies corporate
finance to real companies. It now contains six
real-world core companies to study and follow.
Business decisions are classified for students
into three groups: investment, financing, and
dividend decisions.
  Social Work with Substance Users Anna
Nelson,2011-10-18 This book offers a new approach
to help students to understand problematic
substance use across a range of social work
practice settings. Written from both an anti-
discriminatory and evidence-based perspective, the
book highlights successful responses to the
issues. Each chapter includes reflective exercises
and examples of further reading, challenging
students to critically reflect on their practice.
The book provides a detailed understanding of:
Historical and current policy relating to
prohibition and drug use A range of substances and
their potential effects on service users Models of
best practice including screening and assessment,
brief intervention, motivation approaches and
relapse prevention Particular issues and needs of
a diverse range of service user groups This will
be an essential text for social work students
taking courses in substance use and addiction. It
will also be valuable reading for qualified social
workers and students taking related courses across
the health and social care field.
  Managing the Telecommuting Employee Michael
Amigoni,Sandra Gurvis,2009-10-18 A bigger and
bigger part of the workforce is telecommuting. And
managers need new skills to get the most out of
this increasingly far-flung staff. This



4

indispensable guide includes case studies,
checklists, and sample forms and charts. It shows
managers how to use teleconferencing technology to
communicate with distanced workers, make the best
use of scheduling software to monitor
productivity, and even end the arrangement if it's
not working. One of the best ways for companies to
save money in lean times is to send their
employees home to work. But that requires a
different kind of workforce and a different kind
of management. This book shows how to make the
long-distance relationship work for everyone!
  Agrarian change in tropical landscapes Liz
Deakin,Mrigesh Kshatriya,Terry
Sunderland,2016-01-25 Agricultural expansion has
transformed and fragmented forest habitats at
alarming rates across the globe, but particularly
so in tropical landscapes. The resulting land-use
configurations encompass varying mosaics of tree
cover, human settlements and agricultural land
units. Meanwhile, global demand for agricultural
commodities is at unprecedented levels. The need
to feed nine billion people by 2050 in a world of
changing food demands is causing increasing
agricultural intensification. As such, market-
orientated production systems are now increasingly
replacing traditional farming practices, but at
what cost? The Agrarian Change project,
coordinated by the Center for International
Forestry Research, explores the conservation,
livelihood and food security implications of land-
use and agrarian change processes at the landscape
scale. This book provides detailed background
information on seven multi-functional landscapes



5

in Ethiopia, Cameroon, Indonesia, Nicaragua,
Bangladesh, Zambia and Burkina Faso. The focal
landscapes were selected as they exhibit various
scenarios of changing forest cover, agricultural
modification and integration with local and global
commodity markets. A standardized research
protocol will allow for future comparative
analyses between these sites. Each case study
chapter provides a comprehensive description of
the physical and socioeconomic context of each
focal landscape and a structured account of the
historical and political drivers of land-use
change occurring in the area. Each case study also
draws on contemporary information obtained from
key informant interviews, focus group discussions
and preliminary data collection regarding key
topics of interest including: changes in forest
cover and dependency on forest products, farming
practices, tenure institutions, the role and
presence of conservation initiatives, and major
economic activities. The follow-on empirical study
is already underway in the landscapes described in
this book. It examines responses to agrarian
change processes at household, farm, village and
landscape levels with a focus on poverty levels,
food security, dietary diversity and nutrition,
agricultural yields, biodiversity, migration and
land tenure. This research intends to provide much
needed insights into how landscape-scale land-use
trajectories manifest in local communities and
advance understanding of multi-functional
landscapes as socioecological systems.
  Applied Pedagogies for Higher Education Dawn A.
Morley,Md Golam Jamil,2020-11-05 This open access
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book critiques real world learning across both the
curriculum and extracurricular activities. Drawing
on disciplines as diverse as business, health,
fashion, sociology and geography, the editors and
authors employ a cross-disciplinary approach to
examine how this concept is being applied in
higher education. Divided into three parts, the
authors and contributors analyse broader
applications of real world learning, student
experience of practicing in a real world setting,
and how learning strategies can be employed to
engage students in real world learning. The
editors and contributors provide up-to-date,
cross-disciplinary and international insights into
how real world learning could be integrated into
the higher education curriculum to support
effective, relevant and life-long learning for
21st century students.
  Christian Writers' Market Guide 2008 Sally
Stuart,2009-02-25 The Resource Guide to Getting
Published A unique guide to publishing for
Christian readers, the Christian Writers’ Market
Guide 2008 offers the most proven and
comprehensive collection of ideas, resources, and
contact information to the industry. For more than
twenty years, the Christian Writers’ Market Guide
has delivered indispensable help to Christian
writers, from a CD-ROM of the full text of the
book so you can easily search for topics,
publishers, and other specific names; to up-to-
date listings of more than 1,200 markets for
books, articles, stories, poetry, and greeting
cards, including forty-three new book publishers,
fifty-one new periodicals, and fifteen new
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literary agencies. Perfect for writers in every
phase, this is the resource you need to get
noticed–and published. “An indispensable tool. The
reference you have to buy.” Writers’ Journal
“Essential for anyone seeking to be published in
the Christian community.” The Midwest Book Review
“Stands out from the rest with its wealth of
information and helpful hints.” Book Reviews for
Church Librarians Completely updated and revised
the Guide features more than… 1,200 markets for
the written word * 675 periodicals * 405 book
publishers * 240 poetry markets * 114 card and
specialty markets * 37 e-book publishers * 120
literary agents * 332 photography markets * 98
foreign markets * 98 newspapers * 53 print-on-
demand publishers * writers’ conferences and
groups * pay rates and submission guidelines *
more resources and tools for all types of writing
and related topics.
  Winning the War on War Joshua S.
Goldstein,2012-07-31 “The most important political
book of the year.”—Gregg Easterbrook, author of
The Progress Paradox Everyone knows: wars are
getting worse, more civilians are dying, and
peacemaking achieves nothing, right? Wrong.
Despite all the bad-news headlines, peacekeeping
is working. Fewer wars are starting, more are
ending, and those that remain are smaller and more
localized. But peace doesn’t just happen; it needs
to be put into effect. Moreover, understanding the
global decline in armed conflict is crucial as
America shifts to an era of lower military budgets
and operations. Preeminent scholar of
international relations, Joshua Goldstein,
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definitively illustrates how decades of effort by
humanitarian aid agencies, popular movements—and
especially the United Nations—have made a
measureable difference in reducing violence in our
times. Goldstein shows how we can continue
building on these inspiring achievements to keep
winning the war on war. This updated and revised
edition includes more information on a post-9-11
world, and is a perfect compendium for those
wishing to learn more about the United States’
armed conflicts in Iraq and Afghanistan.
  Seventeenth Decennial Census of the United
States: 1950 United States. Bureau of the Census,
  Production and Manufacturing System Management:
Coordination Approaches and Multi-Site Planning
Renna, Paolo,2012-09-30 This book presents
relevant theoretical frameworks and most recent
research findings in this area, providing
significant theories for research students and
scholars to carry out their continuous research as
well as practitioners who aim to improve upon
their understanding of distributed production
planning--
  Perovskite Photovoltaics Aparna Thankappan,Sabu
Thomas,2018-06-29 Perovskite Photovoltaics: Basic
to Advanced Concepts and Implementation examines
the emergence of perovskite photovoltaics,
associated challenges and opportunities, and how
to achieve broader development. Consolidating
developments in perovskite photovoltaics,
including recent progress solar cells, this text
also highlights advances and the research
necessary for sustaining energy. Addressing
different photovoltaics fields with tailored
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content for what makes perovskite solar cells
suitable, and including commercialization examples
of large-scale perovskite solar technology. The
book also contains a detailed analysis of the
implementation and economic viability of
perovskite solar cells, highlighting what
photovoltaic devices need to be generated by low
cost, non-toxic, earth abundant materials using
environmentally scalable processes. This book is a
valuable resource engineers, scientists and
researchers, and all those who wish to broaden
their knowledge on flexible perovskite solar
cells. Includes contributions by leading solar
cell academics, industrialists, researchers and
institutions across the globe Addresses different
photovoltaics fields with tailored content for
what makes perovskite solar cells different
Provides commercialization examples of large-scale
perovskite solar technology, giving users detailed
analysis on the implementation, technical
challenges and economic viability of perovskite
solar cells
  User Interface Design for Virtual Environments:
Challenges and Advances Khan, Badrul,2011-12-31
The design of various virtual environments should
be based on the needs of a diverse population of
users around the globe. Interface design should be
user centric and should strive for making the
user's interaction as simple, meaningful, and
efficient as possible. User Interface Design for
Virtual Environments: Challenges and Advances
focuses on challenges that designers face in
creating interfaces for users of various virtual
environments. Chapters included in this book
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address various critical issues that have
implications for user interface design from a
number of different viewpoints. This book is
written for professionals who want to improve
their understanding of challenges associated with
user interface design issues for globally-
dispersed users in various virtual environments.
  Frontiers in Sports and Active Living:
Anniversary Edition Frontiers Editorial
Office,2020-05-15 As we celebrate one year since
the launch of Frontiers in Sports and Active
Living, in this anniversary edition we wish to
showcase a collection of selected articles
published across both the natural and social
science specialty sections. Led by Gregoire Millet
(University of Lausanne) and Richard Giulianotti
(Loughborough University), Frontiers in Sports in
Active Living provides a multidisciplinary
platform to examine sports, physical activity,
exercise training and active living from all
perspectives and, as a journal, we would like to
thank all our editors and authors for their
contributions and support.
  Psychological and Motor Associations in Sports
Performance: A Mental Approach to Sports Marinella
Coco,Alessandro Quartiroli,Donatella Di
Corrado,2021-04-21
  Stereotactic Body Radiation Therapy Simon S.
Lo,Bin S. Teh,Jiade J. Lu,Tracey E.
Schefter,2012-08-28 Stereotactic body radiation
therapy (SBRT) has emerged as an important
innovative treatment for various primary and
metastatic cancers. This book provides a
comprehensive and up-to-date account of the
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physical/technological, biological, and clinical
aspects of SBRT. It will serve as a detailed
resource for this rapidly developing treatment
modality. The organ sites covered include lung,
liver, spine, pancreas, prostate, adrenal, head
and neck, and female reproductive tract.
Retrospective studies and prospective clinical
trials on SBRT for various organ sites from around
the world are examined, and toxicities and normal
tissue constraints are discussed. This book
features unique insights from world-renowned
experts in SBRT from North America, Asia, and
Europe. It will be necessary reading for radiation
oncologists, radiation oncology residents and
fellows, medical physicists, medical physics
residents, medical oncologists, surgical
oncologists, and cancer scientists.
  The Everyday Life of Global Finance Paul
Langley,2008-05-08 In the US and UK, saving and
borrowing routines have changed radically and
become closely bound-up with the capital markets
of global finance. As mutual funds have increased
in popularity and pension provision has been
transformed, many more individuals and households
have come to invest in stocks and shares. As
consumer borrowing has risen dramatically and
mortgage finance has been extended to those deemed
sub-prime, so the repayments of credit card
holders and mortgagors have provided the basis for
the issue and trading of bonds and other market
instruments. The Everyday Life of Global Finance
explores the unprecedented relationships that now
bind society and the markets, challenging the
dominant tendency to simply position recent
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developments in Wall Street and the City of London
at the centre of contemporary finance. Grounded in
literature from the sociology of finance and
international political economy, drawing on the
social theory of Callon, Foucault, and Latour, and
informed by extensive empirical research, the book
shows how global finance has become mundane and
ordinary in Anglo-America. Finance is not 'out
there somewhere', but is embedded in the
calculative technologies and performances of
reconfigured saving and borrowing networks, and is
embodied through the assembly of everyday
financial identities and self-disciplines.
Society's new-found relationships with the
financial markets are also shown, however, to be
marked by stark inequalities, manifest
contradictions, and political dissent. The
Everyday Life of Global Finance is thus an
ambitious and innovative contribution to our
understanding of the contemporary financial world.
  Shattered Hopes Josh Ruebner,2014-10-07
President Barack Obama’s first trip abroad in his
second term took him to Israel and the Palestinian
West Bank, where he despondently admitted to those
waiting for words of encouragement, “It is a hard
slog to work through all of these issues.”
Contrast this gloomy assessment with Obama’s
optimism on the second day of his first term, when
he appointed former Senate Majority Leader George
Mitchell as his special envoy for Middle East
peace, boldly asserting that his administration
would “actively and aggressively seek a lasting
peace between Israel and the Palestinians.” How is
it that Obama’s active and aggressive search for
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progress has become mired in the status quo?
Writer and political analyst Josh Ruebner charts
Obama’s journey from optimism to frustration in
the first hard-hitting investigation into why the
president failed to make any progress on this
critical issue, and how his unwillingness to
challenge the Israel lobby has shattered hopes for
peace. Written in a clear and accessible style by
the advocacy director of a national peace
organization and former Middle East analyst for
the Congressional Research Service, Shattered
Hopes offers an informed history of the Obama
administration’s policies and maps out a true path
forward for the United States to help achieve
Israeli-Palestinian peace.
  Hamas Rule in Gaza: Human Rights under
Constraint T. Mukhimer,2016-04-14 Developing a
normative framework for evaluating non-state
actors in the absence of formally binding
obligations, this study is the first detailed
human rights analysis of Hamas conduct and
governance in the Gaza Strip.
  It Takes a Pillage Nomi Prins,2009-10-02 A
former Wall Street manager turned muckraking
journalist gets inside how the banks looted the
Treasury, stole the bailout, and continued with
business as usual We all watched as packs of
former Big Financiers commandeered posts in
Washington and lavished trillions in bailouts to
save big Wall Street firms that used that money
for anything and everything except to fill in Main
Street's potholes. We all watched as Wall Street
heavyweights fought tooth and nail to declaw
financial reform and won. Former Wall Streeter
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Nomi Prins has been watching, too, and she is not
going to let them get away with it. More than just
an angry populist, commentator stuck on the
sidelines, Prins understand Big Finance and big
money and big schemes-and in this book she exposes
the fundamental follies of our economic system and
the schemes of the bigwigs who have no intention
of letting it change. Remarkably combines detail,
clarity, and narrative momentum, revealing all the
ways in banks gamed the system to get the most
money with the least oversight. Exposes the power-
bankers who bagged more than $5 billion in
compensation before and after their companies
grabbed more than a trillion dollars in federal
bailout subsidies-and how the government's
indignation at this didn't lead to change. Shows
how the most egregious pillagers work at the Fed
and Treasury department, detailing how Hank
Paulson, Ben Bernanke, and Tim Geithner siphoned
off $10.7 trillion from the public's future for
Big Finance's present, all the while telling us it
was for our own good. Slams a financial system
that will not change, if our government doesn't
force it to change, no matter what happens in the
so-called free market and why the 'sweeping'
financial reform bill passed after Wall Street
reconsolidated its power, is anything but sweeping
or reformative. Written by a former managing
director at Goldman Sachs, now a senior fellow at
Demos, who writes regularly on corruption in
Washington and Wall Street for news outlets
ranging from Fortune to Mother Jones. If you're
still enraged and frustrated with how the bank
bailout went bust for the American people, or how
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Wall Street continues to operate as if the rest of
the world doesn't matter, or how the banks are
once again rolling in outsized profits and obscene
bonuses while average Americans continue to
struggle through a bleak landscape of foreclosures
and job loss, It Takes a Pillage gives voice to
your outrage, and provides a deeper insight into
what we really have to be angry about and how we
can fight for some real change.
  State Rankings 2016 Kathleen O'Leary
Morgan,Scott Morgan,2016-04-05 Published annually,
State Rankings features comprehensive state
statistics making it easy to compare states across
key measures in education, health, crime,
transportation, taxes, government finance, and so
much more. The editors compile useful statistics
that would otherwise take an enormous amount of
time to research making it a favorite resource on
reference shelves throughout the United States and
around the world. The rankings have been updated
using specific methodology explained in the
introduction. Geographic and data notes are also
included to provide context. State Rankings
compares every state and Washington, DC, in the
following areas: - Agriculture - Population -
Economy - Environment - Government finance - Crime
- Education - Geography - Social welfare - Defense
- Health - Energy - Housing
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